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‘As a Caring Community, we learn and grow’. 
  

 
Dear Parents/Carers and Roose Families, 
 
Thank you to everyone who came and celebrated Harvest with us at our special Harvest 
assembly. It was fantastic to have so many people join us and for the children to share their 
learning and achievements. Thank you for all your kind donations to the Foodbank in Barrow 
which will help local families. We also raised nearly £200 for Macmillan with our cake sale – thank 
you to all of you who stood in the queue to buy cakes. 
 
School Photos 
School photo day is Friday 7th October and all the children will have their photo taken in school. 
The children will also have their photo taken with their sibling/s from other classes or nursery if 
they have them. If you would like the children to have a photo taken with a sibling who is not at 
Roose school or nursery, please arrive at school from 8.15 to have this photo taken. Thank you. 
 
National Teacher Day 
A big thank you to all our amazing teachers at Roose. We really are so lucky to have such a great 
team of caring and skilled professionals. Thank you for all that you do. 
 
Stay and Read 
We would like to invite any parents/carers into school on Friday 21st October to a stay and read 
session. This is a chance for adults to share a book with their child and listen to them read or 
share a book in a group. If you wish to come, please enter school through the front entrance at 
9am where you will be directed to your child’s/children’s class. 
 
Open Day 
We will be holding an Open Afternoon on Friday 4th November for families to look round for a 
reception place next year or for any of our existing families to come and look round again. Please 
turn up at the front door from 1.15 and you will be shown round.  
 
Gardeners 
We are looking for a small team of volunteers to help us keep our garden looking lovely. If you 
can spare a few hours here and there, please contact Mrs Redhead. Thank you. 
 
Absence and lateness 
Please can we ask all our families to support their child in school by helping them have good 
attendance (above 95%) and being on time for school. Some intervention activities start straight 
away in class at 8.45am and if children are regularly 5-10 minutes late, this can impact on their 
learning. Please be aware that we can only authorise absence in term time for exceptional 
circumstances and the rules regarding absence are tightening. 
 
Class assemblies and dates 
14th October – year 3 
21st October – year 6 
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4th November – year 1 
18th November – year 2 
25th November – reception 
2nd December – year 4 
 
Clubs 
The children are really enjoying the range of extra-curricular clubs on offer. Please make sure you 
let us know if your child is in school but not attending the club after school. Thank you to staff for 
running these extra activities. 
 
Questionnaires 
Please find attached to this newsletter the collated results from the parent questionnaires from 
last year. We would like to thank you for your kind and supportive comments and we will 
continue to work hard on the areas we need to develop. 
 
Parking 
Please drive and park considerately around our school. The police drive past regularly to check on 
safe parking. Thank you. 
 
As always, please remember we are always here to help and support our families so please 
contact us if we can help with anything. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Jenny Redhead 
Head teacher 


